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ELC SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING NOTES 

October 5, 2017 

2:30 p.m. - ELC Library 
 
Note Taker:  Matthew O’Leary 

 

Attendees: Peter Dolan 

  Lilia Haddouche 

  Andrea Chieffalo 

  Matthew O’Leary 

 

Absent: Emma McLaughlin 

  Matilda Graciano 

  Rebecca Martin 

 

I. Introductions 

 

II. Review and Discussion of School Council Role and Responsibilities 

 

III. Enrollment Update 

The enrollment is 287 students based on the latest numbers. 

 

IV. Discussion of Initiatives 
 
Restorative Practices 
 
Footsteps to Brilliance – Discussion concerning the use of Chrome Books 
 
Raising-A-Reader book program 
 
PBIS 
 
Professional Development – Discussion of paraprofessional development initiatives 
 
New Touch Screen in Library 
 
Potential for having interactive white boards with projectors for classrooms 

  

V. Open Discussion – Tremont Street and Montrose Street do not currently have signage or other indication 

that they are in a school zone. 

 


